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To the committee, 

 

I strongly oppose any attempt to reinstute barriers to voting.  This is an insult to the 

overwhelmingly honest and  hard-working citizens of Oregon.  I have been a political 

independent for many years.   But I am sorry to have to say that bill this smells, at 

best, like political grandstanding or, at worst, like cynical vote manipulation by one 

particular political party.   

 

In my household, we feel that having the time to study the ballot mailed to us at home 

helps us make much better voting decisions.  We take voting very seriously, and 

check to make sure our ballots are received. They always have been. 

 

 Restricting voter access is an insult to our American heritage and aspirations.  How 

far back do these radicals want to take us?   Back to only male property owners 

having the right to vote? 

 

Please respect and listen to the voters of Oregon and shut this dog-and-pony show 

down. 

 

Dan Gleason 


